
BGCT SUMMER CAMP 2024:
Enroll or sponsor a child for Tucson’s best-value summer camp!

Enrollment is now open for Boys & Girls Clubs of Tucson’s 2024 summer
camp, June 3 through July 19. Clubhouses will be open Monday through
Friday, 8:30 a.m. to 5:30 p.m.

The cost is just $70 for seven weeks – that’s only $10 a week, with
breakfast, lunch, and a snack provided every day and dozens of activities
and programs for kids and teens, ages 7 to 17, to choose from. BGCT
operates under strict safety protocols, including screenings for
employees, so parents can feel sure that their kids are in good hands.

Enrollment will remain open at bgctucson.org/clubhouse-
programs/summer-camp through June 1 or until the Clubhouses reach
full capacity. 

BGCT is also seeking donors to sponsor members at the $70 summer
membership fee. 
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“We have some scholarships available because we never turn a child
away,” says Denise Watters, BGCT CEO. “We serve children and teens who
need a safe place to play and learn while school is out, and for $70 -- $10
a week -- our summer camp is the best value in Tucson. We so
appreciate the individuals and partners in our community that help to
make this critical program possible.”

To donate online via credit card, visit bgctucson.org/donate and
designate “summer camp” in the “donor description” field.

Donors can also mail checks to:

Boys & Girls Clubs of Tucson
ATTN: Summer Camp
P.O. Box 40217
Tucson AZ 85717

Organizations that are interested in a corporate partnership can contact
BGCT at 520-573-3533. 


